

Direct Communications Unit

2 Marsham Street, London SW1P 4DF
Switchboard 020 7035 4848 Fax: 020 7035 4745 Textphone: 020 7035 4742
E-mail: public.enquiries@homeoffice.gov.uk Website: www.homeoffice.gov.uk

Mr E Goodman Campaign Against Censorship PO Box 570 Redhill RH1 2WZ Our Ref: T11382/11 Date 21 July 2011

Dear Mr Goodman,

Thank you for your letter dated 20 June 2011.

I would like to advise you that the matters raised are the responsibility of the Department for Culture Media & Sport.

I have therefore transferred your letter and its enclosures to that department at 2-4 Cockspur Street, London, SW1Y 5DH, telephone 020 7211 6200. They will arrange for a suitable reply to be sent to you.

Yours sincerely

1) Walk-